Although not always front page news, International Trade Commission (“ITC”) decisions can
have major impacts on trade policy and antitrust law. Scott Kieff, a former ITC
Commissioner, recently published a thoughtful analysis of Certain Carbon and Alloy Steel
Products — a potentially important ITC investigation that implicates the intersection of
these two policy areas. Scott was on the ITC when the investigation was initiated in 2016,
but left in 2017 before the decision was finally issued in March of this year.

Read the full piece here.
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